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·       Co-Chair Sollman; Co-Chair Ruiz – We are the Child Care Resource and 

Referral Directors Coalition and are writing today in support of the DELC budget 

request and SB 5514. The CCRR Directors Coalition represents the 15 CCRR 

Regions serving all 36 counties in Oregon. 

 

·       Childcare Resource and Referral works to recruit, train and support childcare 

providers in all counties in the State of Oregon 

 

·       Our top priority is to stabilize CCR&R funding in order to continue to support 

childcare providers and increase the supply.  

 

·       With uncertainty at the federal level, state support for CCR&R is critical.   

 

Thank you for your consideration of the funding needs of the statewide CCR&R 

program. 


